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Media Contact: Deputy Dave Teems                                                    Date: May 28, 2019 

 

UPDATE: Deputies Investigating Shooting on Jackson Bluff Road 

The Leon County Sheriff’s Office is seeking assistance with locating family member’s information for the 

victim in this investigation. 54 year old Patrick Hill was shot at Broadmoor Park on Jackson Bluff Road 

Sunday and walked to a nearby business for assistance. Hill is recovering at a local hospital but is unable 

to speak to communicate who his next of kin is. 

If you have any information about Hill’s next of kin, please call the Leon County Sheriff’s Office at 850-

606-3300.  

If you have any information about this investigation, please call LCSO or Big Bend Crimestoppers at 850-

574-(TIPS) 8477.  

PREVIOUS INFORMATION 

Around 1 p.m., May 26, 2019, the Leon County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to a business in the 4600 

block of Blountstown Highway in reference to a victim which had been shot.  

Deputies learned the incident took place at a nearby park on Jackson Bluff Road. The victim then walked 

to the business to get help. 

The investigation was turned over to LCSO Violent Crimes detectives.  

The victim is being treated at a local hospital and is in stable condition.  

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Leon County Sheriff’s Office at 850-

606-3300 or CrimeStoppers at 850-574-TIPS (8477).  
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